
Lieutenant Scott Smith has been employed with the Orlando Pole Department for the past 25 years.  

He earned a Bachelor of Science in Criminology from Florida State University in 1992 and was 

immediately hired by the City of Orlando.  As an officer, he worked in Patrol, Gangs, Fugitive and the 

Criminal Investigation Division.  In 2008, Lieutenant Smith was promoted to Sergeant and returned to 

Patrol.  As a supervisor, he oversaw a patrol squad, the Anti Crime Unit and the K9 Unit.  In 2015, he was 

promoted to Lieutenant and returned to Patrol as a midnight shift Watch Commander.  He is currently 

the Section Commander for the Anti Crime Unit. 

In addition to his regular duties, Lieutenant Smith has been a member of the SWAT Team for 21 years.  

Since his selection in 1996, he has served an assault operator, grenadier, Assistant Team Leader, Team 

Leader, HazMat Leader and is currently a Deputy Team Commander. 

Lieutenant Smith is married to Lieutenant Michele Smith (Ret), and they have one child together. 


